
 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 
 

Can you believe we are halfway through year 6 already! The end of primary 
school will be here before we know it so we need your help to make the 
yearbook as great as possible!  

If you have any photos throughout the primary school years please email 
them through to: eps2024yearbook@gmail.com 

We will have pages specific (but not limited) to; 

Sporting carnivals 
Dance/ Choir / Band 
Camps 
Earlier years  
 
Would be great if we could get at least one photo of each year 6 student 
emailed through (no need to send in school portraits/class photos as we will 
get these from the school) 
 
The more photos we get the better the yearbook will be! Your help would be 
greatly appreciated! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nicola Grant & Megan Nowak 
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